Nemaha Co looking at hiring county administrator (KNZA)--The Nemaha County Commission is looking at hiring a county administrator.

Following discussion at their November 7th meeting with Kristina Dietrick with HR Partners, the commission voted 2-1 to start the process of creating the position and to begin the hiring process. Commissioner Gary Scoby cast the lone dissenting vote.

Commissioners spoke with Dietrick about a job description for the position.

Commissioners also spoke with Dietrick about the elimination of the janitorial position and the creation of a new full-time position that would be part janitorial and part senior services.

In addition, the commission spoke to Dietrick about contracting with HR Partners to be on site on a regular basis to consult with department heads and commissioners.

Many Signals Communications